
 

 

Seattle HPHC: Gertrud Koch is leaving for Austria so we will celebrate her Sunday 
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Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, 
 
I hope your Saturday is going well. 
 
I would like to wish the Avramenkos a safe trip to Los Angeles, CA for the surgery. Please keep him in 
your prayer and if you want to support them financially and if you have not done so yet, you can still send 
donation to their Venmo. Let me know if you need her account info. 
 
Mrs. Gertrud Koch is leaving for Austria on the 1st week of August and we would like to thank her for all 
her contribution in our community tomorrow, 7.28.2024. If you want to offer her some thank you gift 
(preferably in cash) you can bring them to the church tomorrow. Also, please bring your favorite dish to 
share with everyone as we celebrate Mrs. Koch. 
 
We have families that are facing different challenges. It can be relationship, finances, health and many 
other issues. I am grateful to all of you for your willingness to help and offer support and love. Let us 
keep doing it and keep praying and supporting one another. 
 
Most of all let us support our True Mother as she untiringly lead us in this providential time. Please join 
me tomorrow from 1:30 PM at the Cheon Shim Won Seattle prayer room as I share the national campaign 
we are having and plan on how we can plug in to it. You can also join via Zoom using our regular Zoom 
link. 
 
I look forward to seeing you all. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
 
Seattle HPHC Pastor 
rdmuyongo.seattleHPHC@ gmail,com 
 
 
 


